
 

 

 

SC/LL 17.03.17 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you so much for your support on World Book Day! The children looked 

amazing and it was clear to see how much effort and thought had gone into their 

costumes. We all had a brilliant day and the school had a wonderful ‘booky buzz’ 

about it. On top of this, we were delighted to open our new library! 

All of the children participated in a sponsored Readathon where we were aiming 

to raise money to buy books for the new library. Amazingly, we raised £993.80!!! 

THANK YOU SO MUCH! I will now get my head together with Mrs Gray (our 

librarian) to choose some exciting new books for all ages. We cannot thank you 

enough.  

But it isn’t too late to hand in sponsor money if you haven’t had the chance yet!  

Here are a few sneak peeks from our World Book Day…keep reading everyone!  

 

Mrs Cobb 

English Leader 

 

 

 


